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November 28, 2016 
 
The Kennedy E. Kowalski Charitable Foundation 
c/o Craig and Joy Kowalski 
111 Crow Hill Road 
Freehold, NJ 07728 
 
Dear Craig and Joy,  
 
On behalf of The First Tee of Monmouth and Ocean, I would like to thank you for 
the donation of $1,550 received on November 28, 2016 to support our Freehold Boro 
YMCA outreach program at Battleground Country Club for Fall 2016 and Spring 
2017.  
 
The mission of The First Tee is to impact the lives of young people by providing 
educational programs and that teach core values and positive life-skills via the game of 
golf. This generous donation has a direct and powerful impact on the kids in the 
Freehold Boro Y program – we are all looking forward to Spring of 2017 thanks to 
your support. 
 
We are so very grateful to the Kennedy E. Kowalski Charitable Foundation and 
welcome you to The First Tee family!  
 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
 
Tara B. Kelly 
Executive Director 
 

The First Tee of Monmouth and Ocean is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization registered as Jersey Shore 
Junior Golf, Inc.  The Federal tax ID number is 30-0238834.  

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation. 
 

Please consider The First Tee of Monmouth and Ocean when 
creating your estate plans.  

 
 
 
 
 


